
 

ANNUAL ROCHDALE HOA MEETING  
June 20, 2018 at 6:30 pm at City Hall   

You’re invited to the Annual Rochdale HOA Meeting* 
on June 20. Please join the Board to discuss the current 
events in the subdivision and the items that Board has 
been working on this year including a review of the 
financials.  

Each year, we have elections for various Board 
positions. This year we will be electing members to the 
Board positions including the President, Vice President, 
Treasurer, Secretary and Directors. Here is a quick recap 
of position responsibilities:  

 President – Presiding over the meetings; 
communicating with residents 

 Vice President - Presiding over the meetings when the 
President is not available; communicating with 
residents 

 Treasurer – Maintaining accurate Board financials; 
providing regular updates and preparing for the annual 
meeting review 

 Secretary – Documenting the meeting minutes and 
providing to the Board meeting attendees for 
approval; writing and distributing quarterly newsletter; 

 All members support and organize the sub events and 
activities 

See the official responsibilities included in the bylaws on the Rochdale website 
(www.rochdalesub.com) 

The current President, Randy McGillis will be stepping 
down as President. We currently have a vacant Vice 
President position. Rick Wagener, Treasurer and Trisha 
Cox, Secretary have agreed to continue in their positions 
if elected. Additionally, we have members who are 
Directors on the Board who participate in meetings and 
have a vote. We are looking for and would like to 
encourage more Rochdale residents to join. 

If you have any questions about the positions, please 
feel free to contact any of the current members of the 
Board: 

 Randy McGillis – President 

 Rick  Wagener – Treasurer 

 Trisha Cox – Secretary 

Directors  

 Edna Coghlan 

 Tony Craft 

 Warren DeWitt  

 Tiffany Fronek 

 Tom Greaves 

 Joel Morris 

 Herb von Rusten 

 

The Board supports the park clean up, pond upkeep 
including removing and putting in the pond fountain, 
organizes the sub picnic and the kids’ Halloween party 
and welcoming new neighbors to the sub.   

*Note: The annual meeting is scheduled during this 
week in June each year. 

ANNUAL ROCHDALE HOA MEETING 

AT 6:30 PM AT THE ROCHESTER HILLS 

CITY HALL IN THE AUDITORIUM 

            Spring 2018 

 

ROCHDALE TIMES 

SUB NEWS AND REMINDERS 
Welcome: Please welcome our new neighbors, Beverly and Christopher Ritchie and their son, Carter. (320 
Orchardale) Please make a note in your directory. 
Reminder: Please do not feed the deer. It attracts the deer to all the yards in the neighborhood and they love 
to feast on the plants and flowers. 


